              MSc Management Suite of Programmes - Validation Preparation

Arising from the points discussed at the ‘rolling meeting last Wednesday, I propose we convene a meeting early in week 13 and another early in week 15.    ( ‘On Site’ or ‘Off Site’?)
In the first meeting we will need to develop an initial common vision of what we are striving to develop, and to agree and allocate tasks. These tasks will require some actions prior to the second meeting

The second will be to receive and act on progress of tasks. By the end of the meeting we will need to have enough information and ideas so as to be able to commence drafting the early elements of the Proposal including

· The Development Process and associated evidence

· Our overall vision of the programme, its specific features, and the characteristics of its graduates

· The approach to Learning, Teaching, and Assessment. 

If this proposed schedule takes place, it will allow us to spend the necessary time before September and the next academic year, to develop the module specifications.            

Perversely, the current Industrial Action may provide us with time in lieu of exam invigilation for these meetings to take place. 

In order for the validation to proceed, and obtain approval a number of points of info and tasks to be completed are set out below

1. Time Frame  -    Validation event W/C 26th Feb 2007
                        so -     Full documentation to F.Q.C. W/C 16th Oct 2006
                                   (FQC require 12 weeks excluding holidays to receive, consider

                                    and respond)

2. As a  part of the development of the proposal we are required to

A. Consult with ‘Colleagues from other Institutions’

B. Consult with ‘Professionals’.

3. Under the validation requirements applicable from start of next academic year 
We are required to have as a part of the validation proposal documents, two reports, one from an external academic, and the other from a ‘professional’ which I assume to mean someone of appropriate status from the business community. Who should we approach for this role? Do we expect to pay for this? How much? Who can authorise this?
4. Validations from 2006/07 do not appear to require The ‘Philosophy’ as a specific element in the proposal, though all involved in discussions so far, agree that whilst not being required, we should set out a vision of the distinctive nature of the programme, and what will be the defining characteristics of its graduates.

5. It seems to me that until the above have been carried out it will not be possible to draw up our overall Land T and assessment strategy for the awards, and the subsequent module specifications.

